
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/11/2017 4:17:21 PM
Subject: FW: Lieutenant Governor Bryant at First Baptist Varnville

As information.
 
L-
 
From: Mark Hendrick [mailto:jmarkhendrick@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 4:16 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Cc: Rev. Tommy Kelly 
Subject: Lieutenant Governor Bryant at First Baptist Varnville
 
Lily,
 
Rev. Tommy Kelly is the pastor of FBC Varnville. He has extended an invitation for Lieutenant Governor 
Bryant to speak at their church this Sunday. I have carbon copied him, and his mobile number is 803-943-6286 . 
If you would, please reach out to him to confirm logistics and expectations. 

--
Mark Hendrick
 
(843) 455-3917
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